
March 31, 2017 

Regarding: State of Maryland V. John Doe 

Case Number: 1G67832000 

Good afternoon Your Honor: 

This letter is a community impact statement on behalf of the Orange View Community 

Association. 

The criminal activity of John Doe has caused us to be denied our safety and quality of 

life in the Orange View Community.  Between the months of June 2016 until December 

2016, Mr. Doe burglarized over twenty homes in our community, many of which were 

occupied at the time of the theft.  

People should not be able to commit crimes like this and get away with it. The emotional 

impact Mr. Doe caused on our community will be felt for years to come. Many residents 

have reported being unable to sleep at night, and are constantly afraid that someone 

will break into their residence while they are home. We don’t want to be held hostage in 

our community.  

Mr. Doe should be punished to the full extent of the law, and if you do mandate 

community service hours as part of Mr. Doe’s sentence, we urge that it is fulfilled in the 

Orange View Community where the offense occurred. A clear message needs to be 

sent that crime will not be tolerated in the Orange View Community. 

We thank you for your time, and appreciate your consideration of this statement during 

sentencing. 

Sincerely 

  

The Orange View Community Association 

 


